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 Link C and Link P are the only 2 links on the Dunkettle Interchange 

Upgrade Scheme which have yet to open – see layout plan above. 

 

 



 

 

 Works on both of these links have now reached completion, marking 

Substantial Completion of the Interchange Upgrade works overall – 

see photographs below. 

 

 

 

 

Link C and Link P South of the N25 



 

 

Link C North of the N25 
 

 

 An Tánaiste Micheál Martin TD will carry out the official opening of 

the Dunkettle Interchange Upgrade at a brief ceremony to take place 

on site on the morning of Monday the 12th of February 2024. Both 

Link P and Link C will then open to traffic before lunchtime on 

Monday the 12th. 

 

  

 

 Completion of the main works will be followed by a 3-year 

maintenance period during which the operation of the Interchange 

will be monitored. The contact email will remain in place and any 

queries/comments/concerns in relation to the Upgrade works should 

be addressed to roadconstruction@ccc-site.com. 

 

 



 

 

 Updates will continue to be issued over the coming period as may 

be appropriate with the next Update to be issued on Friday the 16th 

of February 2024. 

 

 

 



 

Dunkettle Live Traffic App 
 

 

 

Click on the icon above to see the benefits of the Dunkettle Live App.  

 

 

                                                                  

                                       

Dunkettle Live App: Download from Apple App store or from Google Play store  

 

 



 

 

Further information on the Dunkettle Scheme can be 

accessed www.dunkettle.ie. 

Real time traffic information can be accessed via

www.dunkettletraffic.ie or on the Dunkettle Live App 

(Apple App store and Google Play store).

New subscribers to the newsletter can 

register: www.dunkettle.ie/newslettersignup    

 

 

 

More at www.Dunkettle.ie 

 

 

 

 

 

Your email address is on a list that we use to keep you informed on the progress on the 

N40 and Dunkettle Interchange works. 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 

  
 

 

 

 


